
LETTER 101
April 13th. 1910

Messrs. James Hurll & Co. Ltd.,
Loftus Street, Sydney.

Dear Sirs,
Yours of April 9th. to hand, and would state that I cannot accept the terms stated

therein. As regards the tenth interest reserved to me in the Patent rights I would like to
know how you intend to estimate the profits and cannot see how it can be worked
satisfactorily in this way. I should suggest instead that a royalty be paid to me in lieu of
this for all the arms sold and would like to hear your suggestions. The money terms of
purchase I reduced to in Sydney I would not depart form except to say ₤150 cash and
₤100 three months, Bill on assignment. I have been informed on arrival that the 5% has
been given for Queensland and only awaits the sanction of the new board here, and in the
meantime we are busy with the Railway contracts. An early decision would oblige.

Yours faithfully,
Alf Geo Jackson


